
Announcements   

Tuesday May 7, 2024   

B Day   

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School! 

 

Picture this: You are alone in a dark alley being chased by a pack of Zombies. What do you 

do? Well, come see Arrowhead Drama’s Spring Play the end: Three One-Act Plays (and the End 

of The World) to find out your options! These plays explore both humorous and dramatic takes 

on how humans react when presented with the possibility of it all falling apart. Shows are this 

week Thursday, Friday, and Saturday at 7:00 pm. Tickets are available online through the 

Arrowhead website or at the door. 


